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12th July 2019 

 
Dear parents, 
 
We are very proud of how smart the majority of our children look as they wear our 
full school uniform (including black footwear). We understand that some children 
will have outgrown their uniform and it does not seem worthwhile getting new 
trousers or shoes just before the summer holidays. Please be aware that from 
September, we will be checking that all the children are wearing full school uniform. 
 
As always, we want to help our children and families in a practical way.  
 
We know that children lose uniform, damage it when you’ve only just bought it, 
grow suddenly and sometimes the need to buy uniform happens just as you’ve run 
out of money for that week. 
 
We also know that there is plenty of spare uniform out there because some of you 
already bring it in for us and we add it to our bargain box. 
 
To help everyone out we would like you to bring in clean, undamaged uniform on 
the last day of term (Friday 19th July 2019) so that we have a good stock ready for 
September. 

 
This means that on that last morning – we close at 1pm – the children can come in 
non-uniform.   
 
Parents who would like to use some of the recycled uniform can pop into the office 
in September to have a look in the bargain box. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Martine Buckley 
EXECUTIVE HEADTEACHER 
 


